RFP NO: NHBRC 01/2023
APPOINTMENT TO THE NHBRC’S PANEL OF ATTORNEYS

It has come to the attention of the National Home Builder’s Registration Council (NHBRC) that an individual who introduces himself as Adv Tlakula, purporting to be employed at the NHBRC, has approached some bidders with an offer guaranteeing such bidders appointment to the panel for the payment of a certain amount of money. 
The NHBRC accordingly wishes to inform bidders of the following:
1. This gentleman is not employed by the NHBRC, nor does he have any mandate or authority from the NHBRC to contact any bidders or discuss the above tender with them.
2. At this stage it appears that this is an attempt to defraud bidders with the promise of a guaranteed appointment to the panel of attorneys.
3. The NHBRC accordingly distances itself from this individual or any other individuals seeking payment or any other incentive to assure the appointment of any bidders to the panel of attorneys.
4. The NHBRC has maintained the tender process as one in which the integrity thereof is paramount and reminds bidders that any collusion or attempted collusion to secure an appointment to the panel of attorneys will result in disqualification of the bidder and may be reported to the National Prosecuting Authority (NPA) for criminal investigation. 
